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1.  Announcing New NAPM LLC Member  

· Effective June 1, 2012 we are pleased to announce a new member, Vonage has joined the NAPM LLC. With the addition of Vonage to the NAPM LLC all segments of the industry will be represented which includes Wireline, Wireless, Cable and VoIP.

2.
NAPM LLC and FoNPAC Activities
· The FoNPAC continues to work towards the on-time completion of all milestones and tasks as outlined in the published procurement timeline.  The RFP, TRD, and Vendor Qualification documents are scheduled for delivery to the SWG by July 6, 2012.
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